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10 May 2023  

Statement in relation to announcement of ongoing support of ABA’s National 
Breastfeeding Helpline in the 2023 Federal Budget 
 

ABA welcomes the Australian Government’s confirmation of ongoing support of $4.8 million over 2 years for 
our National Breastfeeding Helpline services.  

We are proud to be able to continue to support the more than 75,000 women and babies who use our 
National Breastfeeding Helpline Services each year.  

We are currently in discussion with the Australian Government around the details of the funding offered and 
will be able to comment further once these have been finalised. ' 


